Director of Graduate Programs at Wayne State University Law School, I am writing to let you know about an exciting new LL.M. program that we will be launching in the fall of 2014.  
The new program – our LL.M. in United States Law – is designed for foreign lawyers who have earned a first law degree from an institution outside the United States and seek a comprehensive introduction to the fundamental principles of the American legal system.  
Our program not only provides this introduction under the instruction of our faculty but also intensive instruction in the legal writing and research skills that many in the program will find highly useful in working with U.S.-trained lawyers in the context of the business of multinational law firms and corporations and local counsel relationships. The program also encourages students to explore some degree of specialization through the prudent use of elective courses. 
Graduates of the program will be eligible to sit for the New York and California bar examinations.  
Our new LL.M. in United States Law incorporates a number of advantages that we believe make it more attractive than similar programs offered at other U.S. law schools: 
·        Small class sizes that permit personalized attention to each student;
·        An approach to teaching that emphasizes practical skills desirable to those who already have obtained a rich theoretical background from the studies leading to their first degree in law in their home country;
·        Affordable tuition supplemented by scholarship opportunities;
·        An excellent array of internship placements and career counseling;
·        Convenient, comfortable, and affordable on-campus housing;
·        An alumni base of 11,000 practicing lawyers who are enlisted to serve as advisers and mentors.         
You can find more information about the United States Law LL.M. at our website at law.wayne.edu/llm-us-law. 
We would be very grateful if you could assist us in bringing our new program to the attention of your students through brochures, posters, emails, or through a link on your website. I would be most grateful if you could indicate to me which method would be best for your institution and your students. 
You can reach me by email at PaulDubinsky@wayne.edu or by phone at 1-313-577-3929. Or we can communicate by video conference via Skype. 
 
Kind regards, 
Paul R. Dubinsky
Director of Graduate Studies
Wayne State University Law School
471 West Palmer Street
Detroit, MI 48202
Tel. 313-577-3929
Email PaulDubinsky@Wayne.edu

